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Ohio Chapter, Association for Accounting Administration
July 21, 2000 Meeting

The July 2000 meeting of the Ohio Chapter, Association for Accounting Administration 
was held at the OSCPA Executive Office in Dublin, Ohio on July 21, 2000.

The following members were in attendance:

Craig Baldauf Schlabig & Associates, Ltd. Akron, OH
Amy Dawson Bond, Sippola, DeJoy & Co. Willoughby Hills, OH
Jim Fahey Brott, Mardis & Co., CPAs Akron, OH
Paul Fellinger Shriver & Co. Cincinnati, OH
Candi Haas Payne, Hammersmith, Nickles & Co. Norwalk, OH
Mary Mungin Shoemaker Gaffney & Co. Cincinnati, OH
Sally Siferd Pry CPA Services, Inc. Findlay, OH
Kim Tanner Whitcomb & Hess, Inc. Ashland, OH
Barb Walker Barnes, Dennig & Co., Ltd. Cincinnati, OH

Presentation

Wende Lance and Doug Cooper, of Whitcomb & Hess, presented a program entitled "The 
Heart of Business:  Making a Splash in C21 (the 21st Century)."  

Business Meeting

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved, as was the Treasurer's report.  

It was agreed that we will change the annual outing to the September meeting each year, 
in hopes that more members will be able to attend the annual outing.

New officers for the coming year were approved.  Those officers will be:

John Jackson President
Jo Kula Vice President
Barb Walker Secretary
Tammy Boring Treasurer
Sally Siferd Program Chair

John reported that the person at his firm who was working on setting up the Chapter web 
site has left the firm and thus, will not be able to complete this project.  It was suggested 
that we contact a local college to see if a student there could help us with this project.
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Several members who had attended the national conference in Nashville gave comments 
about the conference.

Jo suggested that possibly we should change the location of each meeting, to encourage 
more people to attend.  After discussion of this topic, all agreed to keep the meetings in 
Columbus.

It was suggested that we survey all the members (we have about 50) to see why more of 
them do not attend meetings.  Jo is to e-mail the entire member list to everyone, so 
members may contact each other if they wish.

Next Meeting

The next meeting will be held on Friday, September 22, 2000 at the OSCPA office in 
Dublin.


